
Division Advisory No.           , s. 2024 
January 30, 2024 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,     
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001      

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.depedsarangani.org)  

MASS BLOOD DONATION ACTIVITY 

With reference to the letter from the Sarangani Provincial Hospital (SPH) 
dated January 22, 2024, the SPH will conduct a Mobile Blood Donation Activity 
on February 2, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. in the Hospital Dome. 

As a partner and support in the provincial hospital’s advocacy to provide an 
easy access to blood supply for the patients in the community, the SPH Chief is 
encouraging all DepEd Sarangani personnel to join the activity. 

For confirmation and inquiries, contact 

Ms. Rona Yadao, RMT 
Mobile Blood Donation in charge 
Sarangani Provincial Hospital, Capitol Compound 
Maribulan, Alabel, Sarangani Province 
Mobile phone number: 09985368235 
E-mail address: sph.sarangani@gmail.com

Encl.: SPH Letter 
Ref.: As stated  
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